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What happened in April... 

 April has come and gone. It was a short 

month with only 14 days, lets hope the cold 

and snow has left with it too. It was great to 

have our students and staff return from spring 

break refreshed and ready to take on the last 

couple months of school (aka crunch time). 

Besides working hard to complete modules, 

our students had an opportunity to partici-

pate in a very important presentation from 

the Siksika Community Wellness team on Opi-

oids. The presentation provided our students 

with valuable information on the dangers of 

using opioids and how to recognize when 

someone may be at risk of an overdose. As 

part of the training each student learned how 

to administer Naloxone, a drug that can tem-

porarily reverse the effects of opioids and po-

tentially save someone from an overdose. 

EACH STUDENTS WAS GIVEN A NALOXONE 

KIT TO TAKE HOME. If your child is under 18 

years old, a parent/guardian will need to con-

tact the school and make arrangements to 

have the Kit picked up.   

We can be reached at 403-734-3418.  

Thank you for your understanding. 

 April 26 our graduates hosted their final 

bingo of the school year. Thank you to those 

who came out to support our graduates at 

this bingo and those who supported them 

throughout the school year. 

 

Siksika Outreach School students and staff 

showed our support for the Humboldt Broncos 

on April 12 by participating in the nation wide 

jersey day.  



Student Of The Month 

Savannah Little Light 

Best Attendance 

Santia Medicine Shield 

Harland Small Eyes 

Most Modules 

Gloria Good Eagle 

Academics 

Astokomii Smith 

Citizenship 

Alden 

Young 

Siksika 

Savannah 

Little Light 

Most Improved 

Sade 

Panther Bone 

Highest Mark 

Chante 

Cayenne 



 This month was a very short one for Siksika 

Class due to some events that were unpredictable 

also with Spring Break. We had a good turnout for 

our Siksika evening Class which brought parents, 

teachers and students to enjoy a very good meal 

supplied by Kariann Bastien and some good laughs. 

Alvine Wolfleg presented and along with her talk she 

shared stories for the group which was both inter-

esting and fun. We had 13 in attendance which end-

ed off with some questions and explanations of pray-

er. We will be having more classes and the dates are 

as follows:  

May 7 (Monday) @5:00 pm – 6 pm 

May 15 (Tuesday) @ 5:00 pm -6 pm 

June sessions will be added when confirmed. 

 A big thank you to Tannis Broad Scalplock, 

Lindsay Nelson, Pearl Healy and Kendra Rabbit Carri-

er for being a part of the evening. To my student 

helpers Savannah Little Light, Taylor Red Gun and 

Katelyn Wildcat for their dedication to this project 

and always showing their interest and looking for-

ward to their night of Siksika Class. To Vivian Little 

Light, Genna Little Light, Taze, Lateycia and Linda 

Three Suns for your interest. Saving the best for the 

last I would like to thank Alvine Wolfleg for sup-

porting and prayers for our school. 

 

Colleen Sitting Eagle 

Projects from our Siksika Class 



Insmaykiisom: Seed Month 

April flew by in a blink of an eye and here we are in the month of May. Let’s hope that the snow days are 

done. Congratulations to our students for passing their diploma exams, great job! The next diploma exams 

begin in 43 days and there are only 36 school days left of the school year. 

Our parents are continuously working hard to finish their assignments and the little ones are growing up so 

quickly. It’s a pleasure to observe the babies reaching their developmental milestones and showing their 

unique characters.  

A huge thank you to the community and people who attended and supported the graduation bingo fundrais-

ers. With gracious hearts we send a thank you to the following people and organizations for their support 

and donations to the school. 

Cobbs Bakery (Bread & Goodies) Ina Maguire (Bingo donation) 

Roger Nelson (Pick up & Delivery) Jamie Axe (Bingo donation) 

Felicia Jerry (Bingo Donation)  Laurie Sommerville (Little Moccasins DVD) 

Our parents have completed the Traditional Parenting Program facilitated by Laura and Gerald Sitting Eagle. 

We are honored to have listened and learned from your life experiences, knowledge and wisdom. Thank you 

for passing on and sharing the traditional teachings of our people. Our students felt inspired and empowered 

as parents and for that…Nitsiniiyi’taki. 

Congratulations to our April readers: 

Tyler Young  Jessica Old Woman Raven Awo’womahka Arnell Saddleback  

Quincy Running Rabbit Astokomii Smith   Sage Holloway  Brandon Good Eagle  

Diamond Yellow Old Woman 



May 2018 
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

  1 2 3 4 

Supreme Court 

Justice Judge of 

Canada  

Presentation 

5 

6 7  Ashley Mac 

Grad Make-up 

Tutorials 

 

Siksika 

Evening Class 

8 9 

Mothers Day  

Luncheon 

10 

No School 

Staff PD 

11 

No School 

Flex Friday 

12 

13 14 15 

Siksika  

Evening Class 

16 

SBE Culture  

Night 4-8 @ 

arbour 

17 

Grad Picture 

re-takes 

18 19 

20 21 

Victoria Day 

No School 

22 23 24 25 

Admin. Day 

No School 

26 

27 28 29 30 31   


